At-Large Meetings! In order to expand involvement to members who cannot attend one of our chapter meetings, the NFB of CT continues to work to establish an at-large chapter that meets via conference call. The next at-large conference call meeting, which will be run by Trevor Attenberg, will be held on Tuesday, May 15th at 7:30PM. For call-in information to participate in our meetings, please contact our Outreach Office at info@nfbct.org or 860-289-1971
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